
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth II 

 

Together in Collective Worship 

today, we reflected on what the loss 

of the Queen meant to us both 

individually and as a nation. The 

children were all very thoughtful 

and mature in their contributions 

and understood the dedication the 

Queen had shown during her very 

long life of service.  

Our children are used to writing 

brief reflections to ideas that we 

have explored in worship as we do 

this regularly and display them in 

our Prayer Corners. With this being 

such a unique occasion, we have 

sent these home for the children to 

complete with you over the 

weekend and bring back to school 

on Monday. We have sent two 

copies in case you wanted to join us 

in this reflection too.  

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 

Messages from the Office 
 

  Breakfast Club: 

Join us from 7:30 or 8:00 

each morning.  

 
A letter has been sent home 

to KS2 this afternoon about 

Young Voices choir. Letters 

about other after school 

clubs will be sent out next 

week.  

 

Diary dates for the year will 

be sent out next week.  
 

9th September 2022 
 

Message from Mrs Crossley 
 

I have been very proud of all our 

Aberford children this week as we 

settled back into routines after the 

summer break. Walking around 

lessons yesterday, I was so pleased 

to see such a calm, orderly 

environment in every classroom. 

Children were working quietly in 

every class and work in books is 

neat and well presented. We have 

already made a flying start to the 

curriculum.  

 

We welcomed Mrs Richmond and 

Mrs Sanpher onto our staff team 

this week. They are settling in 

already and have been very 

impressed with how much work 

our children produce in lessons! 

Weekly Newsletter 

Book Fair 
The Scholastic Book Fair will 

be delivered to school on 30th 

September and will be 

collected on 7th October. We 

will send more information 

closer to this date. 

 
 

 

PTA 
Watch this space for information 

about our school PTA events. The 

AGM is due very soon so we will 

let you know dates and times as 

soon as possible.  

If you can spare any time to join 

our PTA and help out, please get 

in contact for more information.  

 
 

 


